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October 
20th ‘Spooky Disco’ 
21st  HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 
30th  INSET DAY—School Closed 
31st  Return to School 
 

November 
4th  School Fireworks Display 
8th Parents Evening 
9th Parents Evening 
December 
20th CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY Starts 
 

2024 
January 
4th Return to School 
22nd  INSET DAY—School Closed 
 

February 
10th HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 
19th Return to School 
 

March 
29th EASTER HOLIDAY Starts 
 

April 
15th Return to school 
 

May 
6th BANK HOLIDAY 
25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 
 

June 
3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 
4th Return to School 
 

July 
25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

 

 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 98.42% 99.05% 

LG2 100% 96.89% 

Crinnis 97.5% 96.05% 

Booley 94.81% 96.17% 

Polmear 93.67% 92.89% 

Polkerris 93.1% 92.98% 

Silvermines 94.52% 94.89% 

Gribbin 96.75% 96.8% 

Carnjewey 96.33% 94.11% 

Duporth 98.71% 98.5% 

Menabilly 94.19% 95.85% 

School swimming lessons resume next week, please can children 

have their swimming kits including hats (hats are available to    

purchase from the office for £5.90 if required) on the days shown 

below. Reminder -girls require a one piece swimming costume. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Little Gerrans 

Polmear 

Duporth 

Booley Carnjewey 

Gribbin 

Silvermines 

Menabilly 

Polkerris 

Crinnis 

School pre-loved  

uniform shop 

Tuesday 17th 

October 

3:15pm school playground 

HARVEST 
 

Next week we will be       
collecting for St Austell 
Foodbank.  We would be 
grateful for donations of 
any non-perishable food 
within its use 
by date. 



 

 


